
To apply for a place in Nursery, please email 
office@blackwell.worcs.sch.uk and apply before January 15th 2021. 
(This is all children being admitted during the academic year 2021-22)

To apply for a place in school, please visit 
www.worcestershire.gov.uk/schooladmissions and apply online before January 15th 2021.
(This is for children who are four years of age before August 31st 2021)

Parent comments.... “…Under very difficult circumstances, 
the school has given an enormous 
amount of support to all pupils and 
their families…”

“…what a difference you have 
made to him with your dedication, 
love and kindness…”

“…many thanks for all the 
brilliant resources and phone calls 
and support, they were greatly 
appreciated…”

“…the support provided during the 
COVID epidemic has been above and 
beyond our expectations and has enabled 
him to continue progressing…”

“…thank you to you all for the 
exceptional way in which you 
have supported everyone…”

On behalf of the PFTA at Blackwell First School, I welcome you to this thriving village First 
School on the edges of Bromsgrove. If you’d like a school that offers a balance of nurture, 
outdoor provision and excellent learning, visit the website blackwellfirstschool.com
to find out more. 

As the Chair of the PFTA, I am thrilled with the education my three children receive at the 
school and thoroughly recommend our school to you.

Best wishes,
Sally Teare 
PFTA Chair
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